
  
 

BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER 22 

Joining Together – Learning For Life 
 
 

Friday 28th February, 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Just to let you know, there is planned work taking place on Wykham Lane, which will be closed from 9th – 
22nd March. This will certainly impact upon parents travelling to school and dropping off. 
 
The advice on Coronavirus has not changed, so we will be reminding children about the importance of 
good hygiene – handwashing, covering mouths when coughing and disposing of single use tissues after 

sneezing! If you are concerned that you are infected, please stay indoors and call 111. (Information for 

the public: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public) See 

attached document. 
 
 
Friday 13th March will be Sport Relief Day. Children are invited to come to school in any sport or PE kit for 
a £1 voluntary donation towards this deserving charity. However, please ensure the sports’ kit your 
children wear is suitable for an outdoor orienteering event that all pupils will be taking part in during the 
day. PLEASE ensure they have a change of footwear / trainers and an old carrier bag for any dirty 
trainers. 
 
Congratulations to all our Table Tennis players who competed in the Banbury Graded junior tournament at 
BGN recently. They competed in the Round Robin event against other players from across the Banbury 
area. It was fabulous to see so many pupils and ex-pupils from Bishop Loveday take part. There were 
some amazing results too, with many Bronze, Silver & Gold medals won by our children. It is wonderful to 
see our pupils progressing from after school clubs to community clubs and beyond! Thanks must go to 
Bodicote Table Tennis Club, and Dave in particular, for their continued support. 
 
Year 1 and 4 year 5 Leaders attended the NOSSP year 1 multi skills festival this week. Working with 
pupils from: St Joseph's, St John's, William Morris & Cropredy schools children enjoyed activities led by 
year 5 & 7 Sports Leaders. It was lovely to spend the morning enjoying obstacle races, long jump, rugby 
relays, target throws, tennis relays, football relays & shuttles runs. It was also so nice to work with lots of 

ex BLS pupils in their capacity as Sports Leaders. 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: 
 
 
 
 

Residential Trips Information  
 

Stackpole – Current Yr 5  Green Park – Yr 4 
  

 

Monday 2nd March: Eat Them to Defeat Them focus – PEAS. Year 1 have their family picnic at 
2.30pm 
Tuesday 3rd:  
Wednesday 4th:  
Thursday 5th: 5DC start their swimming at Spice Ball – remember swimming costumes and hats! 8 of 
our year 5/6 swimmers are off to a swimming gala at Sibford School 
Friday 6th: Year 2 will be visiting Broughton Castle in the morning. Year 3 & 4 will visit church this 
afternoon. The next payment for Green Park and medical forms are due in (Year 4). There is no whole 
school assembly due to construction work in the hall. 
 
Please note: our school office hours are 8.00am – 4.00pm. If you need to leave a message in-between 
these times, it will get picked up in the morning. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public


Full Amount:  £280.00 Full Amount:  £86.60 
Deposit: £40.00 Deposit: £20.00 
Full Balance Payable by:  1st May 2020 Full Balance due by:  27th March 2020 
Deposit due:  29th November 2019 Deposit due:  29th November 2019 
1st Installment - £48 due:  17th January 2020 1st Installment - £20 due:  17th January 2020 
2nd Installment - £48 due: 14th February 2020 2nd Installment - £20 due: 14th February 2020 
3rd Installment - £48 due: 20th March 2020 Final balance £26.60 due: 27th March 2020 
4th Installment - £48 due: 17th April 2020 Medical forms have been sent home, please complete 

these and return as soon as possible. Final balance £48 due: 1st May 2020 
   

Frank Chapman – Yr 2 

  
Full Amount: £94.85 

1st Deposit: £5.00 

2nd Deposit: £15.00 

Full Balance due by: 22nd May 2020 

1st Installment - £25 due: 6th March 2020 

2nd Installment - £25 due: 3rd April 2020 

Final balance £24.85 due: 22nd May 2020 

 

 
FOBLS 
Over half term works commenced on the transformation of the main school playground. The installation of 
the new line markings are being thoroughly enjoyed by the children. It is amazing that with your support 
we can assist with financing such beneficial, active and social play for our children. 
 
We are looking forward to the new equipment coming soon for the main school playing field and key stage 
1 area that we should see the start of shortly. 
 
Don't forget you can keep up to date with PTA events and fundraising on our Facebook page. 
 
Thank you again for your on-going support 
 
FoBLS. 
 
Gatsby Charity Ball tickets are on sale now (for May 15th, 7pm at Whately Hall Hotel – adults only) 
Email fobls@outlook.com  for a booking form - Tickets will be sold in table groups of 10! 
 

Have a safe and enjoyable week.  
 

Yours sincerely  
 

Congratulations 
 

 

Swimmers  
Katar M – stage 3 
Distance Award: Christy S -10m, Casey B –25m, Max S -25m,  

 

Superheroes Lily N, Lucy B, Sofia-Rose T, Oscar G, Kartar M, Evie B, 
Dolcie L, Ruby F, Logan P, Poppy L, Elsa B, Aaron S, Raphael Y, Will K, 
River and Jasmine G. 
 
Superhero Passport Ella S 
 
Other Awards: 
Lily N – Performing Arts Festival medal; Evie B – Bronze Tap Dancing medal; 
Matthew H-winner of improvers group at table tennis, Freddie D-Table tennis 
competition runner up; Miller R-3rd place table tennis tournament 

 

 

mailto:fobls@outlook.com


 
 
 

Mrs Jane Ridley  
Headteacher  
 
 
 

House Points tally 
 

w/e: 
27/02/2020  

Sun Ice  Fire  Forests  Oceans Waterfalls 

Term Total: 32 12 33 25 32 44 

 


